
From: Brice Gordon [REDACTED]
Sent: Monday, February 16, 2015 6:11 PM
To: jeffrey E.
Subject: Re: RE

Jeffrey

For us to change to 26th March - 12th April would be an approx additional cost of

=div>

Flights and Accommodation \$1000.00

Boat Charter change =C2 \$3000.00

Unfortunately we hit the Easter holidays over this time so the boat we had originally picked is not available.
The Charter Company will keep us updated if bookings change in our favor

Should we proceed with changing dates.

regards Brice

On Mon, Feb 16, 2015 at 10:28 AM, BMG [REDACTED] > wrote:

Have contacted charter company
They are checking into availability of boat for later dates
Will know later today

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 16, 2015, at 8:59 AM, jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com> wrote:

can you start this trip on the 29th, I read it incorrectly as I plan to come out the 19th -24

On Mon, Feb 2, 2015 at 7:48 PM, Brice Gordon [REDACTED]
> wrote:

Karen and I would like to take some time off from the 12th March to the 29th of March
We plan to charter a Catamaran in the BVI during this time

Do we have your approval

regards

Brice Gordon
Stanley, NM

[REDACTED]

--

=C2 please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this

return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> , and destroy this communication and all copies hereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved
</iv>

--

Brice Gordon
Stanley, NM

[REDACTED]